
Purchasing Department  

1320 West Main Street Suite 202 

Franklin, Tennessee 37064-3700 

Phone (615) 472-4010 

 

E-Mail:    Tennessean 

ATTN:    Legal Notice Staff 

From:       Skip Decker 

DATE:     June 22, 2022 

Bill To:   WCS   

                         1320 West Main Street Suite 202 

   Franklin, TN  37064 

 

WCS LEGAL NOTICE REQUEST FOR BIDS 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 RFB #1293 WCS Central Office Lobby Renovations    

     

    Williamson County Schools is currently accepting sealed bids for lobby renovations at the Central 

Office in Franklin.  This bid opportunity is open to licensed General Contractors.  Bids must be submitted 

in a sealed envelope, mailed or hand delivered to WCS Central Office, 1320 West Main Street, Suite 202, 

Franklin, TN 37064, Attn: Skip Decker.  Faxed or emailed bids will not be accepted.  Sealed bids will be 

received until  2:30 pm on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at which time they will be publicly opened.  Any 

bid received after the specified opening time will not be accepted.  In the event WCS must reschedule a 

RFB opening date or time, the specifications obtained from the Purchasing Dept. shall reflect the actual 

date and time.  Once the sealed bid envelope is submitted to WCS the Purchasing Department will stamp 

the face of the envelope to authenticate the actual date and time it is received.    

     A pre-bid meeting will be conducted Tuesday, July 12, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  The meeting will be 

held at the WCS Central Office, 1320 W. Main Street, Suite 202,  Franklin, TN 37064. Visitors must 

check in at the receptionist desk.  Although the pre-bid meeting is not mandatory it is highly 

encouraged as essential information concerning the bid project will be discussed.  This project 

consists of removing an inside wall, abating asbestos in approximately 300 square feet of space, 

constructing another wall and completing with new finishes.   

  

    Please print one time in the Public Notice Section of the Tennessean on Friday, July 1, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


